
Date : 01/10/2019

Dr. (Mrs.) Shruti Gupta
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Brilliant Public School

NOTICE

Seepat Road, Bahatarai, Bilaspur (C.G.) 495006
Ph:8251822772 / 74, 9425533669 (WW)

Holiday for Students from 06th to 11th October 2019 for "Pooja Break & Dussehra".

School reopens on 12th October 2019 i.e. Saturday.

Cir. No. BPS/ Cir./ 2019-20/ Oct./ 126/ Holiday/ Students 


